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	Meeting: COPMeD & COGPED
 Residential 
Meeting
	Date: Wednesday 9th October 2024

	Agenda Item 8

Report Title: WE-R NHS Catalogue – A project to collate and promote the health
education and workforce research outputs across the NHS to help drive
innovation. WE-R NHS is hosted on NHSE’s learning hub. 


	Submitted by: Bill Irish

	Report summary:

1. In Sept 2023 a new catalogue was launched on the NHSE’s learning hub platform called ‘WE-R NHS’ (Workforce, Education Research, NHS). The purpose of the catalogue is to collate and promote health education and workforce research being undertaken across the NHS by NHS staff. This work is being undertaken as part of a joint initiative between NHSE Workforce Training Education (WTE) and the Academy of Medical Royal Colleges (AoMRC).

2. There are now over 220 individual articles, podcasts, videos, posters collated on WE-R NHS available to view/read and learn from. Since go-live in Sept 2023, over 74 submissions have been received for listing on the catalogue.*

3. The catalogue is free to access for NHS staff. Full details and a flyer is included with this paper. 


	Main Issues:

WE-R NHS catalogue stakeholders are keen to:

· Promote the catalogue to relevant stakeholders 
· Receive submissions for inclusion to the catalogue from across NHS staff
· Encourage trainees or educators to submit articles, posters, videos or other materials for inclusion on the catalogue.
· Consider point 1 below around fellowship funded users should submit their outputs to WE-R NHS for publication.


	Recommendations for COPMeD and COGPED to consider: 

1. This group to consider and discuss whether those in receipt of NHS funding for an evaluation or fellowship should be encouraged or required to submit the outputs to WE-R NHS.
 
2. Colleagues are asked to help us promote the catalogue to their key contacts with the aim of encouraging anyone who has undertaken research to submit it for inclusion on the catalogue. Emma Barrett (emma.barrett@aomrc.org.uk)  is a key contact and can provide both wording and publicity materials to help with this task.

3. Colleagues are also invited to either:

· sign up to the mailing list to receive updates on the catalogue and latest content. 
· use it as a resource or signpost it as a resource to peers or others as they feel best.
· submit content or encourage others to submit content for inclusion to the catalogue.*


Useful links:

Link to the catalogue on the NHSE’s learning hub platform: https://learninghub.nhs.uk/Catalogue/we-rnhs

Link to the submission form for content: 
https://form.jotform.com/231312476320041 

Link to the mailing list to receive updates (you can unsubscribe at any time):
https://nhs.us21.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=47ff54dfedb4feab88b7e31e9&id=09c6830141 

*Note: There is no requirement for submissions to be from peer-reviewed journals, the submission criteria is purposely loose. We are particularly interested to receive submission from trainees who might be undertaking quality improvement work.
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